



23 January 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

## Sec 4 & 5 Parent-Teacher-Meeting & Academic Briefing for Parents

Greetings from Christ Church Secondary School!

Thank you for the continuous support that you have given to your child and the school. We look forward to strengthening our partnership with you in providing an enriching school experience for your child/ward.

We would like to inform you that the Parent-Teacher-Meeting and academic briefing will be postponed to Saturday, 2 March 2019 from 9.00am to 10.30am. During this session, we will share with you information on academic and examination matters as well as entry requirements to Institutes of Higher Learning (IHL). Seeking your understanding on the change.

Below is the programme for the day:

- Principal's Welcome
- Academic Briefing for the respective groups at different venues:
  - 4E/5N
  - 4NA
  - 4NT

## Registration will commence at 8.30am in the school canteen.

We look forward to meeting you and your child/ward. If you require any clarifications, please contact Mdm Rebecca Kan or Mdm Siti Nursyahidah, Level Coordinators of Sec 4 & 5 at 6893 3297.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Anne Chan Vice Principal

Thank you.









